Graham, Thomas

From: Gutschow, Taylor

Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:15 AM
To: Pinsky, David

Cc: Graham, Thomas

Subject: 80-001064

Attachments: SKM_C754e21061608252.pdf

Please add this Form 40 to the record for 80-001064. The May 2021 Agency Inspection was not performed due to the
agency not having the necessary Alcohol Reference Solutions on hand. The Al has been advised on what to do if this
should happen again in the future.

Taylor Gutschow

Department Inspector for the Alcohol Testing Program
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

Fort Myers Regional Operations Center

4700 Terminal Drive, Suite 3

Fort Myers, FL 33907

Desk #239-335-7500
Cell #850-728-7022

Internal x467500

PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be
subject to public disclosure.

From: Jason Engel <Engell @CityofNewPortRichey.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:11 AM

To: Gutschow, Taylor <TaylorGutschow@fdle.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: Intoxilizer Inspections

This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or

responding to this email.

Thank you for the help.

Regards, Jason

From: Gutschow, Taylor [mailto:TaylorGutschow@fdle.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 10:25 AM

To: Jason Engel <Engell@CityofNewPortRichey.org>

Subject: RE: Intoxilizer Inspections

Hi,



Please fill out this blank Form 40, include a comment that the inspection was unable to be performed due to a lack of
Alcohol Reference Solutions on hand, then return it to me with your signature at the bottom. If you find yourself in a
similar situation in the future, please reach out to your local agencies to see if you can borrow their solutions. I'd also
advise doing inspections earlier in the month rather than the end of the month to avoid these last-minute

situations. Missing an agency inspection on an instrument with evidential breath tests does violate Chapter 11D-8 and
could jeopardize the affected breath tests in court.

Taylor Gutschow

Department Inspector for the Alcohol Testing Program
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

Fort Myers Regional Operations Center

4700 Terminal Drive, Suite 3

Fort Myers, FL 33907

Desk #239-335-7500
Cell #850-728-7022

Internal x467500

PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be
subject to public disclosure.

From: Jason Engel <Engell@CityofNewPortRichey.org>
Sent: Sunday, May 30, 2021 6:44 AM

To: Gutschow, Taylor <TaylorGutschow@fdle.state.fl.us>
Subject: Intoxilizer Inspections

This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or

responding to this email.

Hello Taylor,
After last month’s inspection | forgot to order more reference solutions for the inspections so | will not be able to do an
inspection for May. | know the instrument will be down until | complete the inspection. Is there anything special | need

to do now that | will be missing a month? I’'ve never missed a month before so I’'m unsure. Thank you Jason.

Regards,



